STATE OF WASHINGTON

August 24, 2009 DEPARTMENT OF ECOLOGY

PO Box 47775 » Olympia, Washingfon 98504-7775 = (360) 407-6300

Chevron Environmental Management Company
Retail & Terminal Business Unit

Attn: Mr. Dan Carrier, Project Manager

145 South State College Boulevard, Room 4086
Brea, CA 92821

RE: Determination of Potentially Liable Person Status
Dear Chevron Environmental Management Company:

On July 21, 2009 the Department of Ecology (Ecology) sent you written notice regarding your
proposed status as a potentially liable person (PLP) for a release of hazardous substances at the

following site:

Name: Chevron Bulk Plant USA #1328

Address: 1656 East J Street, Tacoma, WA
County Assessor’s Parcel Number(s) 0320044002
Facility/Site No.: 1234
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The 30-day comment period on this preliminary notice expired on August 21; 2009.

WE HAVE NOT RECEIVED COMMENTS FROM YOU AS OF August 21, 2009. Based on
the information available to date, Ecology finds that credible evidence exists which supports
your status as a potentially liable person for the release at Chevron Bulk Plant USA #1328. On
the basis of this finding, Ecology has determined that you are a Potentially Liable Person (PLP)
with regard to Chevron Bulk Plant USA#1328.

Your rights and responsibilities as a PLP are outlined in Chapter 70.105D RCW, and WAC 173-
340. Ecology's site manager for the facility Guy Barrett, will contact you with information about
how Ecology intends to proceed with the cleanup at this site.

If you have any questions regarding this notice, please contact Guy Barrett at 360-407-7115.

Sincerely, Z‘/
mg&

Rebecca Lawson, P.E., LHG
Section Manager

Southwest Regional Office
Toxics Cleanup Program
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By certified mail: (7007 2560 0000 6215 3464) ..






